Jim Snider

Lili Stevens

From: Sent: To: Subject:	Jim Snider Thursday, January 11, 2024 9:54 AM Lilija Stevens RE: Response for meeting January 17th
Thank you for your response, Lili.	
The Joe Arnold FOIA request has not been fulfilled. Yes, we did provide an original response. However, the requestor has indicated a disclosure on additional electronic communications between the council members and the Pudiks. Therefore, Mr. Arnold will receive the referenced emails below. As I've indicated before, please archive any electronic communications from your personal email account that involves city business. It is imperative that we comply with state FOIA laws to protect the City from violations.	
Thank you,	
Jim	
From: Lilija Stevens <lstevens@ci.washington.il.us> Sent: Thursday, January 11, 2024 9:27 AM To: Jim Snider <jsnider@ci.washington.il.us> Cc: Watkins@peorialawyers.com Subject: Response for meeting January 17th</jsnider@ci.washington.il.us></lstevens@ci.washington.il.us>	
Jim,	
Looking over the emails Mike McIntyre provided to you, I also received the December 17, 2023 to my personal email. This email arrived after Joe Arnold's FOIA request was fulfilled. I forwarded that December 17th email to my City email address on December 18, 2023.	
Since there isn't any more information to be given, there's no basis for further discussion in those emails that you forwarded and no reason to have an in person meeting.	
Thank you.	











From: Jim Snider >

To: Lilija Stevens > January 8, 2024, 11:23 AM

HI Lili,

Sorry I sent you this response to your gour request for that information.

Thank you,

Jim

----Original Message----

From: Jim Snider

Sent: Monday, January 8, 2024 11:17 Al

Sent from my iPad

Jim Snider

From:

John Blundy

Sent:

Thursday, January 11, 2024 11:50 AM

To:

Jim Snider

Cc:

watkins@peorialawyers.com

Subject:

Re: Follow-up interview

Looking over the emails Mike McIntyre provided to you, I also received the December 17, 2023 email to my personal email account. This arrived after Joe Arnold's FOIA request was fulfilled. I forwarded that email to my City email address on December 18, 2023.

Since there isn't any more information to be given there's no basis for further discussion in those emails that you forwarded, and no reason to have an in person meeting on the 17th.

Thanks, John

From: Jim Snider <jsnider@ci.washington.il.us> Sent: Monday, January 8, 2024 11:13 AM To: John Blundy <jblundy@ci.washington.il.us>

Subject: RE: Follow-up interview

Hi John,

Attached are the emails City Clerk Brod received from Council Member McIntrye in response to her request to all members below on November 15, 2023:

Per guidance from the Attorney General's office, I am requesting the following:

Please perform a search of every communication via phone(calls and texts) or email or post between you and a member of the Pudik family (or Goat Springs LLC) between January 2018 and November 2023. This includes any personal email addresses, phones, social media accounts or online information sharing services. Please provide me with all responsive files by 8:00 a.m., Monday, November 20, 2023.

Please let me know your availability to meet with Attorney Brundridge on January 17th to discuss these emails.

Thank you,

Jim

From: John Blundy < jblundy@ci.washington.il.us>

Sent: Sunday, January 7, 2024 9:23 AM **To:** Jim Snider <jsnider@ci.washington.il.us>

Subject: Re: Follow-up interview

Hi Jim,

Before we talk about setting up a meeting... can you send me copies of the emails she would like to discuss? Without this information in advance, the meeting would not be very productive.

Thanks, John

From: Jim Snider < isnider@ci.washington.il.us > Sent: Wednesday, January 3, 2024 11:45 AM
To: John Blundy < iblundy@ci.washington.il.us >

Subject: Follow-up interview

Hi John,

Jackson Lewis Attorney Contessa Brundridge would like to schedule a follow-up interview with you about additional council member emails (your personal email account) with members of the Pudik family that have recently come to light. Please let me know if you are available for about an hour on January 17th.

Thank you for your cooperation in the matter.

Jim

James W. Snider
City Administrator
City of Washington
301 Walnut Street
Washington, Illinois 61571

Office: <u>309.444.1123</u> Cell: <u>309.241.0213</u>